On Tuesday 7/9/2019 at about 10:09 am, a Highway
Helper driver reported a WWD traveling WB in the EB
lanes of [-80/1-29 near MM 1/51.

The only video retrieved was from CBTV03 and did not
show the WWD. Because of this and heavy traffic, the
WWD is assumed to have entered I-80 at Expressway
St and self-corrected on the ramp or very shortly after.




